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          September 2023 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Children in Years 5 and 6 are allowed to walk home on their own if you, as parents, feel 
that your child is mature enough to cope with this responsibility. The consent form below 
must be completed and returned to school if you wish your child to make their own way 
home.  
 
Children who do not have a signed consent slip on file will only be released to an adult 
who is authorised to collect the child. This will normally be the child’s parent unless 
other arrangements have been made with the school.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
 
 
 

Mrs L Sanchez Daviu 
Head of School 

 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

CONSENT FORM FOR CHILDREN (Year 5 & 6 only) TO WALK HOME ALONE  
2023 - 2024 

 
 

Child’s Name………………………………………….. 
 
Year Group……………………………. 

 
I give permission for my child to walk home unaccompanied at the end of the school day 
or at the finish of an after school club 
 
Signed …………………………………………. (Parent/Carer)   
 
Please print name ……………………………… (Parent/Carer) 
 
Date…………………… 
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